
James Rutka <james.rutka@sickkids.ca> 

To:Sushil Kumar Sharma 

Cc:Meike Stoeck,Rosemarie Unger,zohreh habibi 
28 Jul at 4:24 PM 

Yes this chapter is now in its final form. 
Thank you 
Jim Rutka 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Jul 27, 2018, at 11:56 PM, Sushil Kumar Sharma <SushilKumar.Sharma@springer.com> wrote: 

Dear Prof. Rutka, 

  

Please confirm if I can consider the chapter submitted by the author Dr. Zohreh Habibi as final 
for the book production. 

  

I look forward to hearing from you. 

  

Best regards 

Sushil 
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